

9 February 2017

Submission to the ACCC inquiry into the Australian dairy industry

Dear Suppliers

As many of you will know, the Australian Competition & Consumer Commission (ACCC) has established an inquiry into the Australian dairy industry. We will continue to work cooperatively as part of the inquiry over the coming months.

As part of our commitment to keeping you informed about significant events, I'd like to advise you that MG's submission has been published by the ACCC and is now available on our website at: www.mgc.com.au/news.

As the ACCC works through this inquiry, we are committed to ensuring suppliers are updated regularly and as always, we are grateful for your ongoing patience and support.

Yours sincerely,

David Mallinson

Chief Executive Officer (Interim)